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Wednesday 27th February 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome back! I feel a bit like we should be starting the summer term with the beautiful weather 

we have been enjoing this week. What a difference a bit of sunshine can make to a half term – we 

hope you all had lots of fun. We are all set for another busy term filled with fun activities and lots 

of learning and discovery. ‘Mystery Readers’ has been an enormous success so far and we would 

like to extend a massive thank you to everyone who has already got involved. I have had nothing 

but positive feedback from readers and listeners alike. It has been such a pleasure to experience 

a real buzz about reading and sharing books. If you haven’t had a chance to get involved yet and 

would like to, please speak to your child’s classteacher. We would love to have as many of you 

involved as possible. 

Kirkby on Bain 

Church of England Primary School 
 

‘Learning together for life’ 
 

 

Your views are important! 

Thank you to all who have already completed this for us. Please take a few minutes to 

complete it if you haven’t had a chance yet. We think it is important you are involved in 

shaping this and would love your thoughts.  

We would appreciate responses by Friday 1st March as we will begin to collate responses from 

all groups from that date. 

 

Don’t forget: FOS Disco in the school hall Tuesday 5th March. Tickets on sale this week! 

Help your children to staying safe online! 

Our children have such a lot to contend with and it can be really difficult to keep up to date 

with the endless online platforms, apps and games that they use… or want to use.   

These websites have some really clear and useful guidance to help you to make informed 

decisions about the content you are happy for your child to access.  

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/resources/platform-guides/#content – This includes a 

guide to Momo that has recently resurfaced. It is something to be aware of as it is now being 

linked with YouTube Kids as well as YouTube, What’s App and Facebook. 

https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/lscb/parents/e-safety/125958.article - This one has some 

further useful links within the page. 

We hope you find them useful. 
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